
  

 
 
 

15th February 2017 

 

BUNKER ADJUSTMENT FACTOR (BAF) 

 

NEW ZEALAND to PAPUA NEW GUINEA & Soloman Islands 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

 

Due to the trend in the price of bunker fuel over the last 12 months, the Swire Shipping 

BAF will increase as follows:- 

 

Current BAF: 45.99% 

Revised BAF:55.49% 

 

 

The revised surcharge will apply for all consignments showing a Bill of Lading date of 10th 

March or later, on all Swire Shipping services from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea / 

Soloman Islands 

 

We thank you for your understanding on the impact of bunker fuel prices and we 

appreciate your continued support.   

 

For further information please do not hesitate to contact your local Swire Shipping 

representative. 

 

 

Swire Shipping 

Singapore 

www.swireshipping.com  

 

 

 


